
Mayor Gene F. McGee
and Board of Aldermen

PO Box 756
Ridgeland, MS 39157

May 21, 2014

Dear Friends:

On June 3d, the people of Madison County have an important choice to make in addition to the U.S.
Senate race. We will select a Republican nominee for Madison County Chancery Clerk.

The Ridgeland Mayor and Board of Aldermen are unanimously endorsing David Overby, CPA for
Madison County Chancery Clerk. David served as City Clerk and Director of Finance and Administration
for the City of Ridgeland for over twelve years. He served a major role in making City of Ridgeland a
recognized leader in financial management administration, budgeting, transparency and technology
and demonstrated the utmost integrity. He earned the respect and confidence of the elected officials,
city employees and the citizens he worked with.

The position of Chancery Clerk is important and requires a person with the right education,
qualifications and experience. We ask that you vote David Overby for Madison County Chancery Clerk
in the Republican primary on June 3'd.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
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D. l. Smith, Alderman-at-Large

Ken Heard, Alderman Ward 1


